
From: Postick, Michael
To: Silva, Rachel
Cc: Batoon, Ailene; Theresa Eberly; Corrina Chandler
Subject: Sunoco Pipeline - Pennsylvania Mariner East 2 Pipeline in Silver Spring Township, Cumberland County
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 7:55:34 PM
Attachments: Sunoco SW and Floodplain consistency letter March 8, 2016.pdf

Rachel,
 
Attached is a letter from HRG, in response to your request to Silver Spring Township for a
 determination of the Sunoco Pipeline Pennsylvania Mariner East 2 Pipeline project’s consistency
 with stormwater and floodplain management requirements, programs, etc.
 
Please review the letter and incorporate it into your project and any permit submissions as needed. 
 If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  Thank you.
 
 
Michael T. Postick, P.E.
Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc.
369 East Park Drive
Harrisburg, PA 17111
717-564-1121
610-368-0516 cell
 
 
DISCLAIMER: This electronic mail transmission, including attachments, is privileged and
 confidential and is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, review,
 disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please
 disregard and destroy all copies of the original message
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369 East Park Drive  


Harrisburg, PA 17111 


(717) 564-1121 


FAX (717) 564-1158 


www.hrg-inc.com 
 
  
 


  March 8, 2016 
 


Mrs. Theresa Eberly 


Township Manager 


Silver Spring Township 


8 Flowers Drive 


Mechanicsburg, Pennsylvania 17050 


 


Re: Sunoco Pipeline L.P., Pennsylvania Mariner East 2 


Pipeline Project 


Chapter 105 Water Obstruction and Encroachment 


Permit 


Floodplain and Stormwater Management Consistency 


Request 
 


Dear Mrs. Eberly:  
 


On behalf of Silver Spring Township (the “Township”), HRG, Inc. has reviewed the details of the proposed 


Sunoco Pipeline Pennsylvania Mariner East 2 pipeline installation project with respect to those portions of 


the pipeline that will be installed within Silver Spring Township, Cumberland County, PA.  HRG has also 


reviewed the information provided by Tetra Tech, Inc. in letters and document submissions to the Township 


dated November 10, 2015 and February 8, 2016.    Provided that the proposed activity, construction and 


final project restoration is completed in accordance with state and federal stormwater and erosion and 


sedimentation control regulations and all proper state and federal permitting is received, HRG has 


determined that the project will be consistent with the Township’s current stormwater ordinance and Act 


167 Plan requirements in effect at the time of submission. 


In regard to floodplain management, provided that the project is constructed and completed as described 


above, the proposed activity for the above referenced project shall also be consistent with any FEMA 


Floodplain Management Program effective in the Township. 


If you have any specific comments or questions or require further information in this regard, please feel 


free to contact me.  Thank you. 


Sincerely, 
 


      Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc. 


 


 


 


      Michael T. Postick, P.E. 


      Township Engineer 
 


MTP/lt 
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c: Rachel Silva, Tetra Tech (rachel.silva@tetratech.com) 


 Ailene Batoon, Tetra Tech (ailene.batoon@tetratech.com) 
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c: Rachel Silva, Tetra Tech (rachel.silva@tetratech.com) 

 Ailene Batoon, Tetra Tech (ailene.batoon@tetratech.com) 


